
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
  
 
 
 

Car vs Pedestrian Fatality Hwy 174 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 5, 2021 
 
(Adams Run, SC)  Around 9:22 this evening, Charleston County deputies responded to a report 
of a car versus pedestrian fatality in the 4100 block of Highway 174.  A vehicle travelling north 
on Highway 174 struck a pedestrian.  The pedestrian unfortunately died at the scene.  The 
driver of the vehicle notified law enforcement.  Deputies did not charge the driver.      
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